Aine Ni Leochain
Telephone: 085 2371596
E-mail: ainemnl@yahoo.com 


Manager of the Summer Intern Programme,
Byrne Wallace LLP,
88 Harcourt St,
Saint Kevin’s
Co. Dublin.

19 February 2023

Re: Summer Internship Application

Dear Sir/ Madam,

I am writing in reference to the Summer Internship position advertised on your website. To this effect, please find my CV enclosed herewith.

I am a third year LLB student at the University of Limerick, with a marked interest in the area of commercial law. This has been reflected in my elective choices to date as I have opted to study Labour Law, Commercial Law and Intellectual Property Law. Further to this, I have recently concluded an eight-month internship in the Commercial Litigation and Dispute Resolution Department of AMOSS LLP. This afforded me invaluable experiences, allowing me to experience working as part of a team and gain a deeper insight into the Irish judicial system.

I would greatly appreciate the chance to further develop my skill sets and knowledge at your firm and look forward to hearing from you regarding same.

Thank you for your consideration.

Yours faithfully,

Aine Ni Leochain.


